KATHR‘)N J. WALL
TOWN CLERK

MUNICIPAL BUILDING
45 SOUTH MAIN STREET

TELEPHONE (203) 294-2145

May 19, 1989

Albert Killen, Chairman
Wallingford Town Council
Town of Wallingford
Wallingford, CT 06492

Dear Mr. Killen:

Please accept this letter as a request to waive Rule 5 at the May 23rd Town Council meeting. .
On May 18th at 5:45 pm I received a letter from Mayor William W. Dickinson, Jr. stating that
he will disapprove this budget. In accordance with the Town Charter, I am to transmit this
statement to the Council at its next meeting, which will be May 23rd.

Thank you for your consideration of the above matter.

Sincerely,
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Kathryn J. Wall
Town Clerk
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WALLINGFORD, CONNECTICUT 06492



